
 
 

 

 

 

 

In the Public Service Reform Plan, there is a commitment that every purchase 

by a Government Department, Office or Agency for €20,000 or greater 

inclusive of Vat, should be published on-line by the end of 2012. 

This page shows any single payment for €20,000 or greater in respect of 

goods and services, made to any supplier, by THE National Employment 

Rights Authority (NERA) during 2013. 

 

Quarter 1,  
2013 

Amount Paid  Name of Supplier Description of goods 
or services 

 No single payment 
made for  €20,000 or 

Greater 

  

Quarter 2,  
2013 

Amount Paid  Name of Supplier Description of goods 
or services 

 No single payment 
made for  €20,000 or 

Greater 

  

Quarter 3,  
2013 

Amount Paid  Name of Supplier Description of goods 
or services 

 No single payment 
made for  €20,000 or 

Greater 

  

Quarter 4,  
2013 

Amount Paid  Name of Supplier Description of goods 
or services 

 €28,167 Storage Systems 
 

Provision and set up 
of shelving units for 

NERA & CRO 
 

 


